
 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 

RE:  Grant Acceptance 

DATE:  November 9, 2010 

 

 

The following grant has been awarded to the Tupelo Public School 

District.  At this time, we request that the T.P.S.D. Board of 

Trustees acknowledge and accept this grant on behalf of the 

District. By accepting this grant, the Board also authorizes the 

Finance Department to amend the district’s budget to add the 

grant awarded amounts to the appropriate budget. 

 

 

TPSD Grant # 1111 

Grant Source: MDE 

Grant Site: ECEC, Carver, HSAA, SAM, Ombudsman 

Grant Title: School Nurse Intervention Program 

Grant Purpose: To provide school nurse to the above sites. 

Grant Amount:  $50,000 

District Grant Contact: Pam Traylor, Dr. Fred Hill 

Grant Period:  2010-2011 School Year 

 

 


